
I worked for the Oregon Water Resources Department for about 10 years.  During that time, I had many questions about the stock 
water exemption from permitting.  What I saw was expanding use (and abuse in my opinion) of this exemption.  I support SB 583 
because in its final form it MAY address this expanding abuse.


